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March 5, 2010

To Whom it may Concern:

As the President on All Pro Sound, Inc., I feel it is a privilege to write this letter of
recommendation for Williams-Brown Construction Company.

In 2008 as our Company was expanding, we acquired Williams-Brown as the General
Contractor to construct a new building to house our Fabrication Department. From the
start to completion of our new facility, our experience with Williams-Brown was nothing
less than superior. They were very easy to work with. We never felt pressure about any
issues as they arose. They always took care of everything so we had no worries or
concerns.

We greatly appreciated their excellence and professionalism and they in turn appreciated
our business. 1 highly recommend Williams-Brown Construction Company and would
certainly call on them again for our future construction needs.

Sincerely, /

V\/

Bobby Taylor
President

All Pro Sound, Inc.

806 Beverly Pkwy
Pensacola, FL 32505
800.925.9822 (office)
850.435.2004 (fax)
www.allprosound.com
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